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I have mixed emotions as my two-year executive term comes to an end. I am sad to be taking a 

break from the TASA executive but very excited for a change. I am hopeful to be a team manager 

next year so I will still have an active role within the TASA community. I am very excited for Karen 

Carey who will be taking the U7 VP position. I have no doubt she will do amazing! As always - 

thank you to the coaches, Alex, Kyle, Gillis and Chris. You all stepped up to the plate and did 

whatever was necessary. You always make practices fun kept smiles on the kids faces. To the 

directors, Krista and Lise, you probably saved my marriage. Thank you for everything you helped 

me with this year 😊 And to the safety reps who showed up when parents were not allowed in 

the rink for a second year in a row; Mary, Karen, Carly and Brittany, thank you as well.  

 

I was hopeful that we wouldn’t have Covid interrupt this year but when it did everyone was 

willing to do what was needed to make it work. Thank you to the parents who re-arranged 

schedules without complaints and for getting your players to the rink. 

 

Our registration was up a small amount from last year. We had 149 players registered in U7: 75 

in U7-1 and 74 in U7-2. We missed another year of jamborees but some of our 2015 players did 

get to participate in the Moosehead’s intermission games. I was happy to see the kids get back 

in the dressing room and have friendships grow off the ice as well. 

 

Myles will still be in U7 next year and Alex will still be coaching so I won’t be far from U7 ice times. 

I look forward to seeing you all around the rink in the fall and I couldn’t be more pleased with 

this group of players, the parents and the TASA community that are now family. 

You can continue to use the under7vp@tasa.ca email address to get in touch with Karen 

moving forward. 

 

Anjelica Frankland 

TASA Under 7 VP 
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